
Dear 4
th

 Grade Parents: 

 

 Your student’s recorder and vocal concert is, Tuesday, April 30th, at 6:30 p.m. in the Cedar Hills 

Elementary dining room.  The students have been looking forward to showing off their skills for their 

friends and family.  Come join us, as we take you on the journey from where we started to where we have 

become.  We will be performing the same repertoire as we are for the concert at the Kauffman Center for 

the Performing Arts. You won’t want to miss it!   

 

 Dress for the concert will be jeans and a colorful top (see below for your class color): a button 

down shirt, polo, blouse, etc.  No sweatshirts, jerseys, logo t-shirts, etc.   

  Mr. Monsee’s class: green 

  Mrs. Clark’s class: red 

  Mrs. Auvigne’s class: blue 

  Ms. Claiborne’s class: white 

 

The evening of the concert, students need to meet in the A Pod ready to go at 6:18 p.m.  If families 

arrive earlier than this, students need to be with an adult at all times.  There will also be a performance for 

the school at, 2:45 p.m.  Students need to wear their assigned color for this performance as well.  

 

The fourth grade students have been working toward this culminating performance for the entire 

school year!  We spent the first semester diligently studying the pitches of the treble clef staff, and the 

second semester we have applied those skills on the recorder.  In turn, we are looking very much to 

showcasing our talent for you.  If your family has a conflict for the performance, please contact me as soon 

as possible.  We cannot wait to perform for everyone, and we will see you there! 

 

**Please note:  Music is a performing arts subject.  If a child is absent for the performance, this 
opportunity cannot be recreated for them in order to meet the music curriculum standards.  In lieu of 
the performance, your child will be required to write a reflection on the performance when we watch 
the video as a class.  The student will need to describe the process he/she would go through for the 
performance.  If your child is unable to attend either performance, please send notification immediately.  
We will need to make modifications if anyone is absent.   

 

 

Thank you for supporting the arts! 

 

Carey Bowden 

CHE General Music Teacher 

E-mail:  cfelkebowden@bluevalleyk12.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


